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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 9:38 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: Update - D.I. Annexation Commission

Thanks. 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Dec 27, 2013, at 4:18 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor, 

 

 

Please see the attached timeline from the Daniel Island Annexation Commission, which complies with 

your schedule:  Receive a proposed timeline on or before December 31, 2013; and Receive the report 

by April 30, 2014.  However, please note that the Commission has made us aware that it could 

encounter delays that might extend past the April 30th deadline.  

 

 

We will continue to make ourselves available for any support or assistance they need.  

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: John Tiencken <jtiencken@tienckenlaw.com> 

Date: December 26, 2013 at 8:20:41 AM EST 

To: "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 

Cc: "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>, "Hinson, Shirley R" <HinsonS@cofc.edu>, 

John West <jwestlaw@homesc.com>, Michael White 

<michael@charlestonappraisalcompany.com> 

Subject: RE: Packet from Governor's Office 

Hi Rebecca. Attached please find a timeline of for the Daniel Island Annexation 

Commission work.  As requested we are submitting this timeline before January 1, 2014. 

Our expectation is that the timeline will be refined as we further explore the issues in 

this annexation. Please do not hesitate to give me a call ( 843-729-7883-m or 843-377-

8416-o ) if you have any questions. Regards, John Tiencken.  
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